STATEMENT BY THE PERMANENT MISSION OF SINGAPORE AT THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR) OF INDONESIA AT THE 41ST UPR WORKING GROUP, 9 NOVEMBER 2022

Mr President,

	Singapore welcomes the delegation of Indonesia and congratulates them on the considerable progress achieved since their last UPR.

	Singapore commends Indonesia’s efforts to empower as well as to promote and protect the human rights of older persons. We welcome the implementation of the National Action Plan on Elderly Health (from 2020 to 2024). This bolsters the existing National Strategy for Aging to establish home care services in 259 cities/regions and long-term care in 73 cities/regions. Singapore recommends that Indonesia continue to ensure that older persons enjoy access to a high quality of life and care.   

	Singapore applauds the launch of the National Action Plan on Persons with Disabilities (from 2021 to 2024) which will reinforce coordination between state and non-state actors on fulfilling the rights of persons with disabilities. We welcome legislation to improve access to justice and employment opportunities for persons with disabilities. Singapore recommends that Indonesia continue to strengthen the implementation of the National Action Plan on Persons with Disabilities.
	
	Thank you.   
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